
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Quilt on Display in the Narthex at Knox United Church A lovely quilt has been 

donated to Knox by a member to raise funds for our general account. It is a 

beautiful, queen-size heritage piece in ecru with the entire design worked in 

candlewick stitches. We welcome everyone to place your name in a draw to win 

this lovely quilt by placing a donation in the box marked “Donations" and your 

name and phone number in the other box. The draw will be made on February 14. 

 

December 18, 2022 
 

Sunday Service: This morning we continue our series, “What are you 

waiting for?” As we think about “Waiting to be satisfied.” We also have the 

privilege of witnessing the sacrament of baptism to Hazel Jane Tams, 

daughter of John and Megan Tams. 

 

 
Dec 18 

Willing Helpers 
Dec 18 

Candlelight Service 

Serving Elder James Bekkering  

Pianist Pearl Ovinge Annalise Ypma 

Worship Team WT1  

Sound Keith Ypma Jason Little and Ashlegh Little 

PowerPoint Annalise Ypma Ellicia Little 

Nursery 
Britney Lievaart, Darcie Tams, 

Selah Hoekstra 

Greeters 
Kevin and Pam Wind 

Jay and Danielle Visser 

Coffee Servers 
James and Miriam Bekkering 

Jacob and Alicia Bennen 

 
Dec 25 

Willing Helpers 

Serving Elder Jan Bennen 

Pianist Tanya Hoekstra 

Worship Team WT2 

Sound Jason Little and Ashleigh Little 

PowerPoint Ellicia Little 

Nursery 
Danielle Monson, 

Jody DeWeerd, 
Jordynn Deboer 

Greeters 
James and Jodi Hummel 

Ebrey 
Richard and Margret Visser 

Coffee Servers 
Jan and Ida Bennen 

Lucas and Lindsay Bennen 

Taber Christian Reformed Church 
Address: 3902 Heritage Drive Taber AB T1G 1A2 

Ph:(403) 223-1399; email: tabercrc@hotmail.com 
Rev. Brian Kuyper  

Webpage: www.tabercrc.org; Deacons’ email: tabercrcdeacons@gmail.com 

“It is the Purpose of the Taber CRC: to learn about God’s love in Jesus 
Christ, to celebrate this love and to communicate this love to all people.” 

We Begin Our Worship 
Call to Worship –  

“Waiting to be Satisfied” 
*Opening Song – “Angels From the 

Realms of Glory” (LUYH 81) 
God’s Greeting 

*Songs of Praise –  
“We Three Kings”, 

“What Child Is This?” (LUYH 95) 
 

We Celebrate God’s Promises 
Celebration of Baptism of 

Hazel Jane Tams 
Song of Celebration:  

“In Christ Alone”  
 

We Come into God’s Presence 
Advent Reading and Lighting of the 

Candle of Love –  
Stuart and Darci Tams 

Song of Response:  
“Good Christian Friends, Rejoice” 

(LUYH 98) 

Children’s Blessing  
Congregational Prayer 

We Listen to God’s Word 
*Song of Preparation –  

“O Come, Let Us Adore Him”  
Scripture – Joel 3:17-21 

Sermon –  
“Waiting to be Satisfied” 

Prayer 
Song of Response –  
“I Will Wait for You” 

 

We Depart to Serve 
Offering - 

Benediction– 
Doxology - “My Jesus, I Love Thee” 

(LUYH 366) 



Church Family 
 

We continue to pray for those in our senior homes or who are shut in and 

unable to worship with us weekly: 

Hennie Bouwman, Klaas Visser, Jenny Mazareeuw, Albert Donkerbroek, 

Jenny Stolk, Ali Huizing and Rev. Jake Corvers 
 

Please continue to pray for Wilma Bekkering, 

Gerlinda Bonthuis, Jolanda Molenaar and George Vandergaast. 
 

Marilyn Visser would like to thank everyone for their prayers and concern. 

Thanks be to God and her friends and family, she is recovering quite nicely. 
 

We thank God that Nick VanGeest had successful knee surgery last week and 

pray for healing and comfort. 
 

 

 

If you, or someone you know, needs a meal(s) then come grab them from 

the freezers at the Church. We have plenty of room in the freezers if you 

would like to donate food/meals. 
 

Taber Recover Group: Surveys suggest at least 2/3rds of Christian men 

struggle with pornography addiction, and it thrives in shame and isolation. 

You are not alone! A group of men from our church are meeting monthly 

to provide community, accountability and support while keeping 

confidentiality. If you want to join us, meet one on one, or simply connect 

by email, contact taberrecovery@gmail.com 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Youth Group: Dec 18 following Candlelight Service. Christmas Party & Games.  

Youth Group will return on Saturday January 7th for the Castle Mountain Ski 

Trip. Please register and complete the relevant forms via the BridgeApp. 

Detailed information can be found on the BridgeApp, Taber CRC Youth Group 

on Facebook and the Taber CRC Youth Group on WhatsApp. 

 

Church Calendar 

Dec 18 
11:15am – Catechism 
  6:00pm – Candlelight Service 
-Youth Group Following service 

Dec 19   7:30pm – Men’s Bible Study 

Dec 21   7:00pm – Ladies Volleyball 

Dec 22   8:00pm – Ladies Bible Study 

Happy Birthday 
Dec 18 Nathalee Varekamp 

Dec 20 

Staci Muller 
Tyler Bekkering 
Josh Bekkering 
Esmae Pastink 

Dec 21 Casey Ovinge 

Dec 22 
Cobie Glas 
Elias Hoekstra 

Dec 23 Jan Pastink 

December Offerings 
Dec 18 – Ministry to Seafarers 
-The Ministry to Seafarers continues to serve by 
visiting ships, distributing literature, providing rides 
for seafarers, and ministering to them both on the 
ships and and at the centers. Their vision is to visit 
as many ships as possible in order to share the Good 
News of God’s love in Jesus Christ. The Current 
chaplain is Rev. Gary Roosma an ordained minister 
with CRC who began serving full-time in Sept. 2017 
Dec 25 – Life Water Canada 

Note from the Deacons: 
With the calendar year 
quickly coming to a close, 
please prayerfully consider 
giving to our church budget. 
We are currently not on 
track to meet budget. The 
last day for giving for the 
2022 fiscal year is 5pm on 
Dec 26 (This includes e-
transfers as well) 


